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Dear Chairman and member of the Committee, 
I am Zachary Cassidy, writing to support SCR 4015. This bill would allow for the 3-person PSC 
to become a 5-person one. We believe that this makes good sense and allows for a more 
democratic Public Service Commision, and allow for more people's views to be heard on the 
commission. 
As such we askthe committee to issue a DO PASS recommendation. 


